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Fax 2509-9055

Clerk to Subcommittee
Legislative Council Subcommittee
on Regulations relating to Occupational Safety and Health
3/F Citibank Tower
3 Garden Road
Hong Kong

Dear Sir/Madam,

Subcommittee on
Regulations relating to Occupation and Health

Factories and Industrial Undertakings
(Medical Examination) Regulations

Thank you for your letter dated 9 March 2000 with the draft Section 12 subsection (2) and
(3) of the proposed Regulation.

We are sorry for the delay in reply.

We concur with the spirit behind these new subsections. However, we have concern on the
possible litigation that may arise in case of disputes between the employers and employees.

Yours faithfully

Lawrence HO
Chairman of the Executive Committee
CityU SCOPE OSH Alumni Association
Pager No. 7283-3468


